
 

 

TERNA AND THE UNIVERSITY OF CAGLIARI: THE FOURTH 

TYRRHENIAN LAB MASTER’S DEGREE COURSE PRESENTED 

  

Applications open until September 1st for the 2nd-level Master's Degree in “Digitalisation of 

the electricity system for the energy transition” 

At the end of the 12-month course, the 19 students selected will be hired at Terna’s local 

branch 

Following the success of the three previous programmes, two extra editions of the 

Master’s course financed by Terna are set to bring it up to 2027 

 

 
Rome, 10 June 2025 – Terna presented the fourth edition of the 2nd-level Master's Degree in 

“Digitalisation of the electricity system for the energy transition” at the Aula Magna of the Rectorate 

of the University of Cagliari, as part of the Tyrrhenian Lab project, in collaboration with the 

Universities of Cagliari, Palermo, and Salerno. 

The positive results achieved in previous editions, both in terms of the high number of applications 

received and the effectiveness of the program in developing, through a highly educational path, the 

professional skills required by the energy transition, have led to the confirmation of two additional 

editions of the Master’s program through to 2027. This represents a clear sign of the positive impact 

of the Tyrrhenian Lab, as well as highlighting the strategic role of southern Italy for the company, a 

territory with high potential for infrastructure development and fostering skills. 

Graduates holding a Master’s Degree in technical-scientific or IT fields can apply for admission to 

the program by September 1st. The course, which begins in November, consists of eleven modules 

and awards 60 ECTS credits. 

The course funded by Terna includes personalised pathways based on the previous academic 

experiences of participants, programming workshops, and practical activities in the field. 

At the end of the Master’s Degree, which aims to qualify new professionals with managerial, 

engineering, IT and statistics skills, the 19 selected students will receive a letter of appointment from 

Terna for a full-time contract at the company’s regional offices, working as experts in digital 

technologies to support the management of the electricity system, contributing to the enablement of 

the energy transition. 

The goal of the Tyrrhenian Lab project is to establish a first-rate training facility located in the cities 

where the cables of the Tyrrhenian Link will land. Extending for around 970 km and supported by 

3.7 billion euro in investments, Terna’s submarine power line linking Campania, Sicily, and Sardinia 

will help the integration of energy flows from renewable sources. 


